

17th September 2025

Dear Parents

Hipperholme Grammar Senior School Open Evening - Wednesday 1 October

You may already be aware that we are holding our Open Evening on **Wednesday 1st October.** The Senior School event is taking place from **6.00 to 8.00 pm**. The evening will give you and your child an opportunity to see what we have to offer; as well as a tour around the school, I will speak to guests at **7.40 pm**. Along with senior colleagues, I will be on hand throughout the evening to answer any specific questions you might have.

If you would like to join us, please visit https://www.hgsf.org.uk/admissions/open-events/ to book your place, or you can just drop in on the evening.

At Hipperholme we challenge our pupils to have high expectations of themselves, and our smaller class sizes are invaluable in offering them the proper support needed to achieve this. We offer a broad and balanced curriculum with a wide range of subjects - and extracurricular activities - available to cater for every interest and talent. We are a nurturing and cohesive community, where promoting well-being and building self-esteem are paramount. Our watchwords are "Nurture, Inspire, Achieve". Please visit www.hgsf.org.uk to find out more about our special and distinctive school.

In acknowledgement of our School's Grammar School tradition, each year we award a small number of free-place Academic Scholarships that remain in place for the duration of the pupil's time at our School. There is no requirement to apply for a Scholarship, as these are awarded at the discretion of the Board of Governors, advised by the Head of Foundation, and based on the achievement of outstanding results in the School's November Entrance Assessment for entry into Year 7. We also recognise excellence in Artistic (for example, Music or Performing Arts) or Sporting performance with the offer of an Award which benefits from a fee reduction.

If you would like to visit Hipperholme Grammar School but are unable to make the Open Evening, or if you would like a conversation about what we can offer you and your child, please contact our Admissions Manager, Stacy Wright, at s.wright@hgsf.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Tim Bostwick

Head of Foundation



Come along to our Open Evening

Wednesday 1st October

Seniors - 6-8pm

Book your place on our website

